
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba    

 Religious Education   

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                 Fred & Susan Whitcraft          fredandsusan2001@yahoo.com  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissucheck    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome-Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the 25
th
 Sunday of Ordinary Time.  In this weekend’s Gospel, we hear the 

well-known parable about the landowner who sends workers into his vineyard. At the 

end of the day, he pays everyone the same equal pay.  The cry of those who worked 

all day, the cry of many in our culture and society, “THAT’S NOT FAIR”!! Come this 

Sunday and meet our God of generosity and abundance!! 

 

This is a historic weekend for our parish community as we commence our First 

“Welcome - Christ Renews his Parish” weekend. 25 women from our parish will be 

making the weekend here on campus. May all of us persevere in our prayer, sacrifice, 

and maybe even fasting for them this weekend, so that they may truly discover Jesus 

Christ in their spiritual journeys. Thanks to the amazing team of women who have 

formed a small faith community during these months of preparation and prayer. You 

can read all about the weekend and watch a video on our website. 

 

Next weekend is our Feed a Baby Food Drive. Please bring any non-perishable baby 

food and products which will be distributed to Catholic Charities and New Life 

Beginnings of Long Beach. 

 

Saint Joseph’s is hiring! We are searching for a new bookkeeper to serve as a financial 

steward for our parish.  See the invitation below and the job/ministry description can 

be found on our website! Please pray that the Lord will send us the best to serve!! 

 

Please see the letter below from Fr. Simon Tabuu who expresses his gratitude for all the 

generosity given to his mission appeal!   

 

Blessings as we start the Season of Fall, 

Msgr. Kevin 

Letter From Our Pastor 
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     APPRECIATION FOR YOUR REMARKABLE CONTRIBUTION TO THE MISSION 

CO-OP SUNDAY FOR 

 

RULENGE –NGARA DIOCESE OF TANZANIA: 

 

Dear Christians of St. Joseph Parish  

 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your friendly welcome and outstanding 

contribution during my visit at St. Joseph Parish on the weekend of August 12
th
 and 

13
th
! I was warmly welcome by your pastor Msgr Kevin Kostelnik and the whole Chris-

tian Community of your Parish. Your attention during my homily gave me energy to 

talk with passion about our different ministries in our home Diocese. Although it was 

my first time to visit your Church I felt like I have been with you for a long time. Really 

the Catholic Church is one and Universal.   

 

I can assure you your generous contribution will be a catalyst to our programs and pro-

jects in the Diocese and will benefit many people in the Diocese. You have helped our 

Diocese in the big challenge of paying for an increasing number of Seminarians and 

acute water problem of our people and other ongoing projects. 

 

May the Good Lord reward you abundantly for all you do for your needy brothers 

and sisters in the Mission Countries! 

 

Your Brother in Christ, 

Fr. Simon Taabu  

Letter From Fr. Simon Taabu 
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BOOKKEEPER POSITION ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC CHURCH  

  (SALARY RANGE: $23- $30 PER HOUR BASED ON EXPERIENCE)    

 

Join Our Team as Paid Part-Time Bookkeeper (10-12 hours/week) at St. Joseph 
Catholic Church in Long Beach, CA  
 
Are you a meticulous and dedicated individual with a passion for financial 
stewardship? St. Joseph Catholic Church is seeking a skilled Part-Time Bookkeeper 
to join our welcoming community at St. Joseph, where faith, service, and community 
come together. If you're ready to make a difference in a faith-based environment, read 
on! 
 
As an employee and Part-Time Bookkeeper at St. Joseph, your responsibilities 
include monthly bank reconciliations, vendor invoice processing, payroll, receivables 
collection, monthly financial statements, annual budget preparation, attending Parish 
Finance Council meetings, serving as the financial liaison to the Archdiocese, 
employee benefits, and adhering to Archdiocesan policies. 
 
A working knowledge of QuickBooks and previous accounting/bookkeeping 
experience is essential.  
 
If you’re ready to contribute your talents and financial expertise to a vibrant and caring 
community for 10-12 hours per week, please visit https://stjosephlb.org/ for the job/
ministry description and submit a cover letter with your resume to 
stjoseph@stjosephlb.org, by Monday October 9

th
. 

 
Thank you for your interest in helping us in our mission, and in maintaining our 
parish's financial well-being  

https://stjosephlb.org/
mailto:stjoseph@stjosephlb.org


Do you play an instrument or sing?  

Are you called to share your gift of music with the  

St. Joseph Community? The Music Ministry is looking 

for confident and talented musicians and singers to 

support the band at the 12:30pm Sunday Mass as 

well as to Cantor at other Masses. If you are  

interested, please reach out to the Parish Music  

Director, Vivian Doughty, before or after Mass, or 

call the Church and leave a message  

(562) 594-4657 

 

“Whoever receives one child such as this in 
my name receives me.” Mt 18:5 

 
Next Weekend!  Feed-a-Baby Food 
Drive:  We will collect non-perishable baby food 
and products for Catholic Charities and New 
Life Beginnings of Long Beach. 
Sept 27 6:30 PM - Committee Meeting: As we 
begin our 38th year of channeling the generosity 
of St. Joseph Parish to the marginalized of Long 
Beach, please join us in the Parish Life Center 
to help guide our upcoming activities. 
Nov. 18 - Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 
Distribution:  DRIVERS NEEDED. As a parish 
community, we will support 65 families for 
Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Easter. Can you 
help us deliver? So meaningful to kids!  Please 
contact Jill Salinaz (562) 822-7367 or 
jmsalinaz@yahoo.com. 
 

Please call Tim Clark to learn about 
many opportunities to serve (562) 431-4385 and 
be attentive to Skip-a-Meal donations during the 

holiday season! 

Movement for a Better World Music Ministry  
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In Memoriam  

 

Joe Voigt 

Funeral Mass at Holy Cross: September 28th at 

12:30pm 

 

Harriet Miller 

Funeral Mass at St. Joseph: October 2nd at 

10:00am 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let  

perpetual light shine upon them. May the souls 

of 

 all the faithful departed, through the mercy of 

God, rest in peace. 

~Amen~ 

Please pray for all of the women 

attending this weekend's retreat. May 

they each experience renewal through 

Christ and feel a stronger connection with 

one another and with St. Joseph's Parish. 
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St. Joseph Grief Support  

Seniors Group 

The next meeting of the St. Joseph Senior Group 

will be on Monday, September 25th in the 

hall.  The activities will begin at 11:00 am and 

will include Bingo, many kinds of card games, 

Mexican train, and lots of socializing. Bring your 

brown bag lunch, and coffee, tea, water, snacks 

and dessert will be provided. We look forward 

to seeing all our members and any new friends 

who would like to join us.   

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help and offer 

Encouragement after the death of a loved one.  

 

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE. 

on-going classes for your support: 

Tuesdays at 9:30am  

 

Call May 562-833-6370 

classes are held in the PLC building.  

Why it is important not to dismiss a child’s  

everyday emotions? 

A key part of creating a safe environment is being a 

trusted adult to the children in your care. Children 

who have been abused are more likely to confide in 

a trusted adult whom they know will listen to and 

believe them. For this reason, it is important to 

affirm a child’s everyday emotions, including anger 

or fear. Far too often, adults tell children “you’re 

fine,” or “get over it,” in response to what a child 

perceives as a true emotional problem, but an adult 

may see as an inconvenience or insignificant event. 

Affirming a child’s feelings while still helping them 

work through their issue productively will help create 

a bond of trust. For more information, read the 

VIRTUS
® 

article “Overcoming the confusing paradox 

we teach children about emotions and safety” 

at lacatholics.org/did-you-know. 
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Safeguard The Children 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flacatholics.org%2Fdid-you-know%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAMartinez%40la-archdiocese.org%7Ce1c98c3edac74228093c08db9abf4fd9%7Ca90c3e256ce644bca7ca47ee2af06f3f%7C0%7C0%7C638273919539072687%7CUnknown%7CTW


Book Club 
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Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, December 6th 

at 7pm. We will discuss:  

American Dirt by Jeanine 

Cummins 

 

Intensely suspenseful and 

deeply humane, this novel 

makes migrants seeking to cross the southern 

U.S. border indelibly individual.” 

―Kirkus Reviews 

 

“Both a moral compass and a riveting read. I 

couldn’t put it down. I’ll never stop thinking 

about it.” 

―Ann Patchett, #1 New York Times bestselling 

author  

All are welcome! 

 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

mailto:agoodlife@msn.com
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